
 

Saint Agatha School derives its support from many sources, including volunteer 
support from its families. For the 2025-2026 school year, the Parent Volunteer 
Service Policy will be as follows:  

1. If your family performs at least 10 hours of volunteer service in support of the 
school during the 2025-2026 school year and has re-enrolled or is intending to 
re-enroll for the 2026-2027 school year and that service is documented in the Saint 
Agatha School Parent Volunteer Hours Tracking Form by Friday, June 12, 2026, 
your family will receive a waiver of the $200 re-enrollment fee for the 2026-2027 
school year.  

2.  If your family performs between 1 and 10 hours of volunteer service in support 
of the school during the 2025-2026 school year and has re-enrolled or is intending 
to re-enroll for the 2026-2027 school year and that service is documented in the 
Saint Agatha School Parent Volunteer Hours Tracking Form by Friday, June 12, 
2026, your family will receive a credit of $100 off the $200 re-enrollment fee for 
the 2026-2027 school year.  
 

3.  If your family has not performed volunteer service in support of the school 
during the 2025-2026 school year and has re-enrolled or is intending to re-enroll 
for the 2026-2027 school year, the $200 re-enrollment fee will remain in place.  

4. If your family has or has not performed volunteer service in support of the 
school during the 2025-2026 school year and will not be re-enrolling at SAS for 
the 2026-2027 school year, your family will not receive a re-enrollment fee credit 
as there will not be a re-enrollment fee assessed to your family.  

Please contact the Main Office, 617-696-3548, if you have any questions about the policy.  
 


